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Washington, D. C. 20555

ATTN: Document Control Desk

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Proposed Changes to the Radiological Effluent
Technical Specifications (RETS) (J PTB-8 6- 0 2 5 )

,

,

References: 1. NYPA letter, C. McNeill, Jr. to D. Vassallo,
dated December 21, 1984 (JPN-84-086).

2. NRC letter, H. Abelson to C. McNeill, Jr., dated
July 1, 1985 (JAF-85-202).

Dear Sir:

This application for an amendment to the FitzPatrick
Operating License proposes changes to the Radiological Effluent
Technical Specifications (RETS), Appendix B, and Technical
Specifications, Appendix A.

In Reference 2, RETS was issued as Amendment 93 to the
FitzPatrick Operating License. Since the issuance of RETS,
plant personnel have noted several minor problems or errors that
require clarification or correction. The proposed changes will
clarify and correct these problems throughout RETS. This will
assist the user by providing accurate information and reducing
the necessity for interpretation of RETS.

Enclosed for filing is the signed original of a document
entitled "Application for Amendment to operating License,"
together with Attachments I, II, and III, comprising a statementt

of the proposed changes to RETS ( Appendix B) , proposed change to
Appendix A, and the associated Safety Evaluation.

| In accordance with 10 CFR Part 170.12, a check for $150.00
is enclosed as payment of the application fee for the review of
these proposed changes to the Technical Specifications Appendices
A and B.
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In accordance with 10 CFR Part 50.91, a copy of this
application and the associated attachments are being submitted to-

the designated New York State official.

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding this
matter, please contact Mr. J. A. Gray, Jr. of my staff.

Very truly yours,

keso -
k. r4 Brons.

3xecutive Vice President
'iuclear Generation

Enclosures

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Office of the Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136
Lycoraing, New York 13093

Mr. Harvey Abelson
Project Directorate I-1
Division of Reactor Projects-I/II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

| Mail Stop 14 B2
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. J. D. Dunkelberger, Director

| Technology Development Programs
| New York State Energy Office
I Two Rockefeller Plaza
| Albany, New York 12223
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